

# B Newsletter

Vol. 2, Issue 1, January-March 2015

## Inside this Issue

Republic Day Celebration

University Outreach Programme

Activities At a Glance

Guest Lectures At a Spree

Conferences/Seminars/Workshops

Annual Athletic Meet

Sports Achievements

**Faculty Corner** 

Students' Corner

**Coming Events** 

# Pick of the Issue

## President's Message

It is a moment of great pleasure to present this issue of the ACB Newsletter. Not only in academics but in all spheres of education, Aggarwal College is progressing leaps and bounds. This newsletter is a reflection of it. The college is working under Aggarwal Vidya Pracharni Sabha (AVPS) regd.,

established in 1945, which is not only a society, but a network of values, system and relationship with modern scientific ideas committed to provide high quality education to the young generation.

AVPS now plans to open a full fledged University to encompass all these activities under one single umbrella. The main focus would be enhancing the reach and capabilities to provide more avenues of Higher Education.

Devender Kumar Gupta President, Aggarwal College Ballabgarh

#### Dear Reader

It gives us immense pleasure to present this issue of the ACB Newsletter. This news letter is a cherished work that had its roots in the persuasion and support of the authorities of the Aggarwal College. The first quarter of year 2015 was full of myriad activities in all the Departments of the college by the students and faculty in academics, co-curricular as well as research and development area. The snapshots of the various activities have been reported in this issue. The feedback we received on the last two newsletters gave us impetus to improvise on the content and design of the ACB Newsletter which will serve to reinforce and allow increased awareness, improved interaction and integration among all of us. The progress of the College also depends on proper acknowledgement and recognition of the efforts and their results; this is reiterated by the Newsletter. Hope you will enjoy reading this issue.

Editor-in-Chief



Dr. Krishan Kant, Principal felicitated with Excellent Principal Award

### REPUBLIC DAY CELEBRATIONS

66th Republic Day was celebrated in college on 26th January 2015 with Sh. Rattan Singh Gupta as the Chief Guest. Sh. Devender Gupta, Principal Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta, all the senior members of the Managing Committee, teachers, NSS and NCC volunteers were present. After flag hoisting, many patriotic songs were presented by the students. In his address Sh. Rattan Singh Gupta exhorted the students to work hard for their bright future. The Principal also motivated the students to inculcate determination and since rity in their life.

